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American Legion Post 394 
6206 Lake Ave 

PO Box 158 
Williamson, NY 14589 

(315) 589-3851 
 
 

 
The April 13, 2023 meeting was called to order by Commander Jerry Slater 
at 7:27 pm, with 21 members present. 
 
Minutes 
Bill Gleichauf moved to accept March 9, 2023 minutes, seconded by Dave 
Madison.  Motion carried. 
 
Correspondence – Sue Brennessel 
The post was sent a flyer about Medicare options. 
 
Finance – Jim Weidner 
Dave Madison made a motion to accept the Finance Report, seconded by 
George Russell.  Motion carried. 
 
Dave Madison motioned to accept the Bell Jar report, seconded by George 
Russell.  Motion carried. 
 
Committee Reports 
 

Membership – John Pilc 
There are 18 who haven’t paid dues.  There are 155 members and the post is 
at 88%.  The names of those who haven’t renewed were read aloud. 
 
Fellowship Room – John Pilc 
Fish fries during lent did well.  Profit was over $1,200.  Will now be serving 
garbage plates on Fridays in April.  Sign up in the Fellowship Room and pick 
up is 5-8 pm. 
 
County – Jerry Slater 
Working on transportation for Boys State. 
 
ALR – Dave Ares 
Food box delivery was April 1st.  New ALR Director is Mark Sorenson. 
 
Boys State/Scholarship – Dave Madison 
Three boys are going. 
 
Post Property – No report 
 
 
 
 

       COMMANDER 
Jerry Slater Jr. 

 

FIRST-VICE 

John Pilc 

585-626-2180 

SECOND-VICE 
George C. Russell 

585-261-0087 

THIRD-VICE 
Vacant 

ADJUTANT 
Sue Brennessel 

315-310-3439 

FINANCE 
Jim Weidner 
716-449-6124 

SGT-AT-ARMS 
Chuck Brust 

315-719-3993 

CHAPLAIN 
Dean Sheffield 

315-589-8987 

HISTORIAN 
Peter Evans 

315-589-8422 

JUDGE ADVOCATE 
Chuck Brust 

315-719-3993 

SERVICE OFFICER 
Nate Cianciola 

315-576-7794 

MEMBER @ LARGE 
Wil Harding 

585-749-5117 

TRUSTEES 
Tim Huff ’24 

315-576-4115 

Dave Madison ‘22 

585-303-2964 

Bill Gleichauf’23 

919-475-3703 

POST PHONE 

315-589-3851 
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Cemetery – Bill Gleichauf 
Going to start placing flags on May 1st.  The flag in Sunnyside Cemetery will be hoisted May 
1st.  May 9th the Boy Scouts will be assisting with flags at Lake View Cemetery. 
 
Colorguard/Firing Squad – Tim Huff 
The weapons have been cleaned.  Colorguard will be in the Apple Blossom parade.  The 
Memorial Day ceremony will be May 30th.  Form up at the Post at 6 pm, step off at 6:30 pm. 
 
Americanism – Tim Huff 

248 years ago on April 19, 1775 the Battle of Lexington and Concord began with the “shot heard 

round the world”, starting the Revolutionary War. 

 

Jerry Slater carried the Post flag in the Wayne County Bicentennial kick-off celebration in Lyons 

on April 11th. 

 

Service Officer – Nate Cianciola 

 

Boy Scouts – No report 

 

Post Activities – John Pilc 

Help is still needed for the chicken BBQ on May 20th.  Serving will start at 4:00 pm. 

 

Sick Call – Dean Sheffield 
Dean visited Gary Weed.   
 

Unfinished Business 

 

New Business 

Dick Baxter made a motion to pay $100 each to the two women that cooked the Friday fish fry 

dinners, seconded by Nate Cianciola.  Motion carried. 

 

Al Knataitis will take photos of past commanders at no charge.  They will be used to update the 

wall at the post. 

 

1,000 rounds of blank ammo has been shipped.  The Army requested an inventory of the M1 

rifles, which were issued in 1973.  The inventory is required every three years.  Discussion 

ensued.  Bill Gleichauf made a motion to complete the inventory, seconded by Dave Madison.  

Motion carried. 

 

A Hometown Heroes banner was done for James G. Scott.  Banners will be done for each 

conflict/branch of service dedicated to those killed in action. 

 

Bob Connor was wished a Happy Birthday.  He turned 90 years old on April 11th. 

 

Legion Drawing – Bill Gleichauf won $22.00. 
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Next Meeting – May 11, 2023. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:09 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please take moment to remember our shut ins: 

Walter Yantch, 5748 Walworth Road, Ontario NY 14519 

John Becker, 2617 Route 88 N, Newark, NY 14513 
Tony Curatolo, 6244 Willow Dr., Williamson, NY 14589 
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Sons of  the American Legion  

Williamson Squadron 394  
 

        
 SAL Meeting Minutes – 4/13/2023 

 
SAL members in attendance – Fellowship Room 

 

Paul Scheuerlein - Commander 

Bill McKinstry – Treasurer 

Greg Palis - 2nd Vice/Secretary 

Brian Thiel 

Steve Hyde 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:15PM 

 

OLD BUSINESS  

- Treasurer Report – No change 

- SAL May 7th 

Clean up along Route 104 tentative. Bill Pinkerton – Chairman 

*Looking for volunteers for cleanup – Burger King to King Street on 

Route 104 both sides - Adopt a Highway – Community Service 

- 2023 – 38 paid members, 6 not paid 

- 30th of June starts the new 2024 payment year for SAL 

- 2/26/23 SAL Breakfast – Served 80 people 

- 3/26/23 SAL Breakfast – Served 83 adults 2 – Children 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

- Last breakfast until September 2023 is on April 30, 2023. $10 

- Hold up Deep Fryer order for online – NYS tax certificate has not been 

approved 

*If cannot order online – then will go out locally next week and “need to 

pay the tax” 

- Treasurer report 2nd by Paul S. 

 

Meeting concluded at 8:15 PM  

 

 

 

 

Commander 
Paul Schauerlain 

315-944-0913 

1st Vice 
Greg Palis 

585-626-6134 
greg.palis@gmail.com 

2nd Vice  
vacant 

3rd Vice 
vacant 

Finance Officer 
Bill McKinstry 
315-573-3217 

Sgt-at-Arms 
Brian Theil 

 

Adjutant 
Don Flick 

585-690-2600  
Donald.Flick@gmaiLcom 

 

 

PO Box 180  
Williamson, NY 14589 
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Hello Auxiliary: 

On April 13th we held out monthly meeting ,9 members were present.  Our current membership is 61 which is 

90%. Denise sent out reminder cards to members that still have not sent in their renewal, please send in your 

renewal as soon as possible so that we can get them to Department before this year’s cutoff date. 

Our poppy distribution will take place May 25-28th at Breen’s.   Mary Merritt has a sign-up sheet for those who 

would like to help.  Please contact her at 315-589-4229 or Rmerrit1@rochester.rr.com to sign up. 

Sherryl Jennie and Carol will be attending the 7th District Spring Conference on May 6th and Sherryl will be going 

to the 7th District Leadership Conference on May 21st. 

The Chicken BBQ will be May 20th. Anyone who would like to help, please come to  the Post Friday May 19th at 

6:00 pm and Saturday at 4:00 pm.  Any questions reach out to John Pilc. 

Kim Murphy will be heading up our Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser.  This will be held on May 19th.  Please let Kim or 

myself know if you would be willing to help at this event.  More details to follow. 

Nominations for 23-24 Officers were held and are as follows: 

Sherryl Madison President 

Denise Palis 1st Vice 

Jennie Sedore 2nd Vice 

Sarah Jacobs Secretary 

Carol Steaderman Treasurer 

We will hold our elections at our May meeting and installation will take place in June. 

We also formed our Finance Committee the following members were asked and accepted Shelly Ferry, Tracy 

Prizzi and Sara Demay.  Carol will set up a time for the audit to take place once she receives the July bank state-

ments. 

Our next meeting is May 11th 

For God and Country 

Sherryl Madison 

Williamson Unit 394 President 

 
 

mailto:Rmerrit1@rochester.rr.com

